From: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 9:23 AM

To: @uk.imptob.com

Subject: FW: Update re: Italy

oeer I

Thank you for your e-mail. Mr Dockrell has asked for me to respond.

Should you have any proper reason for contacting OHID please use
Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk

This correspondence will be published in accordance with our responsibilities under the
FCTC.
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